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I am a member of Central Lutheran Church in north Portland, which is a member of Interfaith
Alliance on Poverty--which has already sent you a detailed letter of support of S2HC. I, too, support
S2HC, as it will reduce the homeless crises, by: Passing recommended zoning changes, and consider
additional amendments that will add tools and flexibility to our unhoused community. Renewing the
Housing Emergency Declaration due to expire this April. Removing restrictions on tiny houses on
wheels and RVs that are currently in Title 29. Viewing the zoning code as a moral document that
reflects our faith values of lifting up the poor and improving the quality of life for our most
vulnerable citizens. For all these reasons, I urge City Council to get these changes going. thank you
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